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Dear Parents
Measles, chickenpox and shingles 
Please may we ask for your co-operation in an important matter.
As you may be aware, one of our pupils, Caden Moore, has been receiving medical treatment for a blood disorder and immune deficiency disease which puts him at risk if he is exposed to measles, chicken pox and shingles.  Caden will be returning to school full time on Friday 28 August.
· Please let us know immediately if your child is suspected of having measles.
· Our pupil is also at risk from chicken pox and would need to be given an injection within 3 days of contact. If your child is suspected of having chicken pox you should let us know immediately.
· It is also important that you let us know if there is shingles in your household.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In addition, if there are any other illnesses e.g. colds, flu, vomiting bugs, could you please just contact the school and let us know. 
Your child is not at any risk whatsoever from this situation.  However, the health and well-being of Caden, who is at risk, does depend on the co-operation of all other parents and we hope you can help us.  
Please click on the link below to confirm you have received and read this information from the school website.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-yeCOETeDkaBkAVAK4mNqMjAn6Rw9FZFoJKRknI5evRUQUdTMTBLV1JHRDNYSUswTVJMREJMSzhOSS4u

With many thanks.
Kieran O’Neill
Principal
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